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Oceanias in Sydney
Congratulations to everyone that made the trip to Sydney in 
June -  and a special thanks to Mary and Debbie for the great 
job they did co-ordinating the whole thing. Photos and full 
results are on the ITFNZ website: www.itfnz.org.nz

International Course
In August the ITF Technical Committee are returning to New 
Zealand to run another course. Over 100 students enjoyed 
the last course held in Auckland in 2004. Many were turned 
away. It will be open to red belts and above and entry forms 
are now available from the ITFNZ website.

Junior World Champs
Good luck to Melissa, Alisa and Brad - all members of the New 
Zealand team travelling to Honduras in July. From Waiau Pa 
- Chris Clencie and Josh Parker are also in the team. Keep up 
with the daily reports from our reporter on the spot - again 
via the ITFNZ website.

Grading
The middle grading of the year is fast approaching, so don’t 
leave your training and theory until the last minute. Grading 
application forms will be given out as soon as we know the 
grading date and venue. Grading fees are still the same: $45 
including the belt (or stripe). Family discounts are $80 for 
two or $95 for 3 or more.

Standalone Enclosed

12-16 July	 ITF Junior World Champs - Honduras

5-7 Aug	 International Instructors Course in Palmerston North 
Open to red belts and above

30 July	 Counties Manukau Regional Tournament 
Venue: Auckland Netball Centre 
Off 188 Morrin Road  Mt Wellington 
Entry forms on-lne at ww.itfnz.org.nz

13 Aug	 Under 18 tournament - no.3 
Levin

27-31 Aug	 Counties Manukau Gradings

7-8 Oct	 Nationals - Wellington - special guest: 
Grand Master CE Sereff

17-19 Nov	 National Junior Kids Camp

Full Calendar is on-line at: 
www.itfnz.org.nz/events/calendar/calendar_next.html

www.paulm.co.nz/tkd
PO Box 75-549, Manurewa, Auckland, New Zealand. 

Tel 64-9-268 8552 Mob 021 983 532 Fax 64-9-268 8553 Email pmcphail@itfnz.org.nz

Calendar of Events. 

Please ask if you would like more information on 
any of these events.

Kids class
The kids class takes a break over the school holidays, re-
staring on Wednesday 19th July. Please practice over the 
holidays as the grading is close. Ms Brown is due to have her 
baby soon (good luck Cher and Shane!) so Master McPhail 
will be taking the class. He will be away for some sessions 
in August however so Mr Pellow will oversee the class at 
that time.

Good luck to all for your grading!

Paul M TKD at the Oceanias


